
This research study is funded by the National Science
Foundation and conducted by researchers at CU

Boulder and the Colorado School of Public Health.

Prescribed Burn
Experience Study

What are the
experiences of
local residents

during prescribed
burns?

Or contact the research team by email at
katherine.dickinson@cuanschutz.edu. 

Households selected to participate will
receive $75 for completing all activities,

with an additional $25 for each
participating adult household member. 

We need your help to understand
how residents experience and may
be impacted by nearby prescribed

burns. Our research team will
conduct air quality

measurements, household
surveys, and non-invasive lung

function measurements at
participating households.

Scan this QR
code to apply

to participate!

For more information, go to https://www.rxburn-risktradeoffs.com

Seeking Individuals to Participate in a Study
Assessing the Experiences of Local Residents

during Prescribed Burns


